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16/03/09 

 

 

Dr. Stephen Bygrave 

Assistant Secretary Coverage & Market Development Branch 

Department of Climate Change 

GPO BOX 854 

Canberra  ACT  2601 

 

 

Dear Stephen, 

 

RE: CPRS – Waste Sector 

 

Thank you for your telephone call last Friday. 

 

I communicated your concerns regarding last week’s press release to the board this 

morning. 

 

Following discussion I am pleased to be able to confirm that the board is keen to take 

the opportunity to meet again with your department to discuss the ‘non-policy’ aspects 

of the draft legislation. As such please contact me with details of the meeting. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Max Spedding 

Secretary 

ALOA 

 


